
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Lee, Ashton <AshtonLee@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/12/2015 5:01:12 PM
Subject: RE: Helicopter Flights

Were they National Guard helicopters?
 
From: Lee, Ashton 

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 3:24 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Helicopter Flights
 
Hi!
 
Just wanted to check and see if I need to log the helicopter flights that the Governor has taken over the past week to 
my flight log?
 
Thanks!
 
Ashton Lee
Assistant to the Governor
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Office: 803.734.5152
Cell: 803.240.2266
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